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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
20 July 2022 
 
UPDATE ON PROPOSED RIGHTS ISSUE 
 
Cipherpoint Limited [ASX:CPT] (CPT or the Company) advises that it has withdrawn the announcement 
related to the proposed issue of securities under an entitlement offer which was last updated on 13 
July 2022.  
 
The Company is finalising the timetable and terms of a proposed rights issue and will lodge a new 
notification in relation to the proposed offer in due course.  
 
This release has been authorised by the Board. 
 
Cipherpoint Limited (ASX:CPT) 
 
Further information 
For further information, please visit https://cipherpoint.com 
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